
JUNE 2020

COMMUNITY UPDATE

YES!  
The Yass 
Hospital  
is open
Important reminder to 
community members. 
The Yass Hospital emergency 
department remains open 
and it is business as usual for 
community members needing 
to access medical care.

YASS
HOSPITAL REDEVELOPMENT 

Thank you
Thank you to the Yass Hospital project team, 
LHD and health service staff and the Yass 
community for working with us to keep projects 
going and ensure the safety and wellbeing of 
our people, workers and communities.

Together we are supporting the NSW economy, 
construction and health industries and the 
thousands of people employed across our sites 
during this challenging time.

Latest photo gallery

About the Yass Hospital 
Redevelopment
Once completed the Yass Hospital 
Redevelopment will include:

•	 A dedicated ambulance entry point

•	 An additional emergency department 
treatment bay

•	 An increase in inpatient beds from  
10 to 12 beds

•	 Improved community health facilities

•	 Ongoing access to X-ray services.

The Yass Hospital Redevelopment is being 
delivered as part of the Governments $304 
million Multipurpose Service (MPS) program to 
deliver improved access to health and aged care 
services in rural and remote communities.

The Yass Hospital is located at 145 Meehan St, 
Yass NSW 2582

Keep in touch with the  
Yass Hospital Redevelopment
Look out for future newsletters and visit  
www.mps.health.nsw.gov.au/projects

http://www.mps.health.nsw.gov.au/projects
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Yass Hospital Redevelopment site planNew emergency bay

View of the Hospital main entrance from  
145 Meehan St, Yass NSW 2582

New Emergency Department  
to commence operations
Marking a major milestone in the redevelopment 
of Yass Hospital, construction of the new 
Emergency Department (ED) has been 
completed and will commence operations 
from June 2020.

The new ED delivers a dedicated ambulance 
entry point and an additional emergency 
department treatment bay.

Redevelopment work resumes on-site
Following a short pause to assess and prepare 
for the operational impacts of COVID-19, 
Southern NSW Local Health District and Health 
Infrastructure (HI) have resumed redevelopment 
works on the hospital site.

The works will progress in a staged manner, 
focused on minimising impact to the delivery of 
health services and in line with NSW Government 
COVID-19 advice.

It is anticipated these final portions of work will 
be completed by October 2020. 

NEW
RECEPTION
AND ADMIN

OFFICE

NEW
MAIN

ENTRANCE
AIRLOCK

NEW EMERGENCY
DEPARTMENT

NEW
RECEPTION
AND ADMIN

OFFICE

NEW
MAIN

ENTRANCE
AIRLOCK

NEW EMERGENCY
DEPARTMENT

 Accessing Yass Hospital
Here is the latest floor plan to help you find your 
way around.


